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Syphilis Screening 

(Medicaid, Medicare, Marketplace) 

Molina Healthcare of Washington (Molina) is writing you as a reminder, that we continue to see 

reported Syphilis cases particularly in rural areas of Washington, specifically maternal and congenital 

syphilis. 

We would encourage providers to follow the Washington State Department of Health (DOH) Syphilis 

screening guidelines found here: https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2022-05/150-

163_Congenital_syphilis_letter_to_providers_5.12.2022.pdf?uid=6296633e49e6f. 

Molina would also like to share prevention reporting guidelines as it relates to Syphilis and other 

communicable disease. Please refer to the DOH website for additional information and resources: 

• https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/legacy/Documents/5100/420-007-Poster-LHJ.pdf 

• https://doh.wa.gov/public-health-healthcare-providers/notifiable-conditions/syphilis. 
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